

From the Vice-Chancellor

Professor G Q Max Lu AO DL FAA FTSE FIChemE FRSC President & Vice-Chancellor

Senate House Guildford, Surrey, GU2 7XH, UK

T: +44 (0)1483 689249

vice-chancellor@surrey.ac.uk surrey.ac.uk

Professor Zhang Qingjie President, Wuhan University of Technology 122 Luoshi Road Wuhan Hubei 430070 P. R. China

21 September 2017

Dear Professor Zhang Dingice

I am very delighted to invite you and your colleagues to visit our university at your convenience or some time in January 2018, during which we would like to discuss with you about the cooperative possibilities in teaching and scientific research areas between our two universities.

My invitation will be also extended to the following members of the delegation from Wuhan University of Technology (WUT):

- Prof. LIU Hanxing, Executive Dean of International School of Materials Science and Engineering
- Prof. XIONG Shengwu, Dean of School of Computer Science and Technology
- Prof. SUN Taolei, Dean of Chemistry, Chemical Engineering and Life Science
- Prof. LU Chihua, Associate Dean of School of Automotive Engineering
- Ms. HUANG Hongmei, Director of International Office

I am confident that your visit will be fruitful and mark a new start of our bilateral collaboration.

I look forward to welcoming you soon in Guildford.

Sincerely yours

Professor G Q Max Lu AO DL President and Vice-Chancellor

